
Change your clock and batteries 
Issued: March 11, 2021 
 
The Tinley Park Fire Department would like to remind residents to change 
the batteries in their smoke alarms at the same time they set their clocks 
forward one hour on Sunday, March 14 for Daylight Saving Time. 
 
Smoke alarms last 10 years. Do you need to replace yours? Visit the Tinley 
Park Fire Department online for more information. 
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